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Dear Mr. Wich and Nominating Committee Members,
TREASURE
ik Cals“° | It is my distinct privilege to write to you today bearing greetings and
ISHECicASUOEIO8CE0Ia.00 best wishes on behalf of the membership of the Building Officials

Osceola County BuildingDept.  acenciation of Florida (BOAF). BOAF is an ICC State Chapter with

BulldingiCfficia) over 3000 members.
SE_CRETARYd During our June 13th Meeting at the BOAF Annual Business meeting
Luis Hernandez in Orlando, the Nominating Committee recommended support for

::ema”:ez@?rt:a”:erja:e'gm’ Ben Breadmore for Director At Large. At the meeting the
ernandez@fortlauderdale.gov  ampership voted to support Ben. This recommendation is based

City of Fort Lauderdale upon his outstanding contribution to our organization for many
Building Services Division years

Assistant Building Official

We have carefully reviewed Mr. Breadmore’s resume, credentials,

IMMIERIATEEASTRRESIDENT and past performance, and believe his contribution exemplifies the

Sean Flanagan best and highest aspects of our profession and that he will be
stlanagan@iocanutereek:net outstanding as a director for our organization. As previously stated,
Siief{EoconuBiEresic this belief is based upon his exceptional past record of service to
Deputy Building Official ICC and to our profession for many years. We sincerely hope that

the members of the Nominating Committee will agree.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Ann Russo Sincerely,

arusso@boaf.net
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